Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: chester@lassendrug.com

Sent: Wednesday, February 25, 2015 4:19 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Save Lake Almanor

| am against any attempts to disrupt the habitat in and around Lake Almanor. The
Environmental Impact Repot (EIR) is severely inadequate and obsolete. Nowhere in this
scheme is there any benefit to man or animals.

The local communities rely heavily on the existing ecosystem within the lake. Removing water
from this lake other than natural or previous existing power generation requirements will have
irreversible consequences to the local wildlife and fisheries.

Residents and experts who live, work, and retire in this area all agree that the proposals for
Lake Almanor are reckless and unnecessary.

Harry LeSeur

PO Box 21

Chester, CA 96020

Resident of Lake Alamanor since 1977



